
From: Malkin, Joseph M.
Sent: 10/15/2013 2:14:10 PM
To: Aguilar, Arocles (arocles.aguilar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Peter (peter.allen@cpuc.ca.gov);

Aguilar, Arocles (arocles.aguilar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Re: SED Line 147 Investigation - Request for Interviews 

Arocles,

We will be happy to arrange these interviews. To facilitate scheduling, please advise your 
estimates for each, and if you are willing to do more than one in a day. Once I have this 
information, we can start to schedule the individuals.

Best,

Joe

On Oct 15, 2013, at 2:07 PM, "Aguilar, Arocles" <Arocles.Aguilar@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Joe-

Fm requesting on behalf of SED the following PG&E employees/contractors for 
the SED investigation regarding Line 147.

Redacted Position and title unknown;

Redacted
Pipeline Engineer;

Redacted
Pipeline Integrity Management;

Redacted
Corrosion Engineer
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Sumeet Singh, Director MAOP Validation

Redacted first, if possible. The dates we have 
available, are: October 22, 23, 28, 29, 30, 31 and November 1. Obviously, the 
sooner the better. These interviews will be under oath with a Court reporter and 
we will permit an attorney present, if you want. Can you please get back to me 
at your earliest possible convenience so we can schedule? And please let me 
know if I should be contacting someone else at PG&E Legal. Thanks in 
advance.

SED would like to interview

Best Regards,

Ms. Arocles Aguilar

Special Advisory Counsel to the Commission

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-4573

(415) 703-1356 (FAX)

Confidentiality Notice: This email, including attachments, may include non-public, 
proprietary, confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not an intended 
recipient or an authorized agent of an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of the information contained in or transmitted
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with this e-mail is unauthorized and strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in 
error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and permanently delete this 
e-mail, its attachments, and any copies of it immediately. You should not retain, copy 
or use this e-mail or any attachment for any purpose, nor disclose all or any part of the 
contents to any other person. Thank you.

IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements 
imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any tax advice contained in this 
communication, unless expressly stated otherwise, was not intended or 
written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding 
tax-related penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, 
marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matter(s) 
addressed herein.

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: THIS E-MAIL IS MEANT FOR ONLY 
THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OF THE TRANSMISSION, AND 
MAY BE A COMMUNICATION PRIVILEGED BY LAW. IF YOU 
RECEIVED THIS E- MAIL IN ERROR, ANY REVIEW, USE, 
DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS 
E-MAIL IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. PLEASE NOTIFY US 
IMMEDIATELY OF THE ERROR BY RETURN E-MAIL AND 
PLEASE DELETE THIS MESSAGE FROM YOUR SYSTEM. 
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION.
For more information about Orrick, please visit http://www.orrick.com/
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